
WILEY GIVES BACK, May 20-24

Monday, 5/20:  In class, students will make a card for a pediatric cancer patient.  These 
will be given to the UNC Pediatric Cancer Center, which will distribute them to their 
patients.  To show our support for this cause, please have your child WEAR YELLOW 
OR GOLD to school tomorrow.

Tuesday, 5/21:  Please SEND A NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEM to school.  Items will 
be turned over to BackPack Buddies and the Interfaith Food Shuttle and will be 
distributed to students to alleviate hunger over the summer months.  The class that 
collects the most food will win a popsicle party!

Wednesday, 5/22:  Please SEND A NEW PAIR OF WOMEN'S SOCKS, which will be 
donated to Interact and given to women in crisis.  To show your Wiley spirit and raise 
awareness, have your child WEAR WACKY & TACKY SOCKS to school.

Thursday, 5/23:  As a class, we will do a random act of kindness during the day.  To 
show our Wiley spirit, each class will spend 30 minutes with a partner class in a different 
grade, reading and playing together.  

Friday, 5/24:  To protect our planet and oceans, please SEND A REUSABLE WATER 
BOTTLE  (as opposed to a plastic, one-time use bottle), if you send water to school with 
your child.  Also, to show our spirit, we will WEAR OUR WILEY T-SHIRTS that day.


